
Creating visions of the future through kindness and today's strong foundations.  
'We Care, We Trust, We Believe, We Share, We Enjoy, We Achieve!' 

‘We Are Limitless.  We Are Kind.’ 

‘We Are 'Rivi!' 

 

 

 

Thursday 26th November 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

On Friday 4th December, our school will be hosting a Christingle celebration in class 

‘bubbles’ in support of the Living Waters Storehouse – Chorley Foodbank. 

To help support this worthwhile cause, as well as bringing their usual Christingle orange 

(see how to make below), we are inviting the children to bring in a donation towards the 

Foodbank’s Christmas Hampers which they will be delivering to needy families all over 

the Chorley area throughout the Christmas period.  On Friday 4th December, the 

children will be invited to bring in any of the following for donation: 

 

 Toiletries, 

 Gloves, 

 Chocolate Treats, 

 Tinned Ham, 

 Coffee, 

 Jam, 

 Stuffing Mix, 

 Christmas Puddings, 

 Cranberry/Apple Sause,  

 Sugar, 

 Hot Chocolate, 

 Gravy, 

 Tinned Vegetables. 

 

 

All donations will be taken to the Storehouse by school. 

Many blessings of the season, 

Sarah Annette and the Rivington Team. 



 

 

 

School will be purchasing Glow Candles for use in the children’s Christingles – NO 

‘REAL’ CANDLES THIS YEAR.  

Health and safety 

To support Health and Safety in small classrooms - the children will be given a glow 

candle to use in their Christingle.  These have been purchased through the Children’s 

Society with a percentage of the total sales going to the charity.  School will place 

them into the children’s Christingles on the day so there will be no need for candles 

from home. 

COULD ALL CHILDREN BRING IN THEIR CHRISTINGLE IN A PLASTIC POT OR 

YOGURT POT – THANK YOU. 

Making a Christingle: 

 

 


